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Dear Families of Father Andrew White School,
It has been a week of milestones for our students as we
celebrated our PK students graduation and welcomed our
fifth grade students to the middle school with a shadow day
and participation in the middle school monthly activity. PK
graduation gave us a glimpse of the growth in all of our
students this year! It highlighted that the hearts of all of us
teachers at Father Andrew White School realize that it is a
great privilege to participate in this mission of teaching your
children academics, about Jesus and how to become a

person of character that will serve others now and in the future. We are blessed to have so
many positive role models in our community!

Our school calendar for the 2024-2025 school year was added to the Parent Resources tab on
the website. We encourage you to schedule any vacations during the times when school is not
in session. Also, we are looking for volunteers to assist with our Middle School Electives
program. We welcome you to consider sharing a talent with our students. The commitment is
for one hour/week for nine weeks, working with a small group of middle schoolers. Please
contact the school office if you would like to assist!

I have the good news to announce that we have hired an Assistant Principal. Mrs. Trickel will
join us July 1 and will teach a few Middle School classes as well as perform administrative
duties. Mrs. Trickel has four children, two dogs, thirteen chickens and one Air Force husband!
Her family attends St. Anthony’s in North Beach, and they love camping, wrestling and baseball.
Mrs. Trickel has been a teacher for 15 years and holds a Master’s Degree in Educational
Leadership and a Master’s Degree in Curriculum and Instruction. She looks forward to getting
to know all of the families and meeting each of you! We look forward to having her join us at
Father Andrew White School!

As this year draws to a close, please remember what a gift your children are! We cannot do the
awesome work of raising our children all by ourselves; we need the help of God! Please
remember to take your children to Mass this summer and spend time connecting with God and
each other!

Wishing you a fruitful, fun and faith-filled summer!
Janet Szoch
Principal

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/2024-2025-Academic-Calendar-FAW-School.pdf

